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NNI is now accepting applications for The Chouteau Housing 
Assistance and Maintenance Program (CHAMP). This is a targeted 
minor home repair program for the Chaumiere and Winnwood-
Sunnybrook neighborhoods, and incorporates the North Jackson 
Neighborhood Action Plan. This grant is for exterior repairs which 
generally include roofs, siding, windows, HVAC, concrete work, 
etc. Eligible applicants are single-family homeowners who must 
maintain residency for five years after the repair work from the 
grant is complete. For more information, or to apply for C.H.A.M.P. 
funds, please call 816-454-2000 or come by the NNI office.  

Home Repair Applications Available 

September 10 
1st District Problem Solving, 8:30 a.m. 
Open Forum with 1st District Councilmen 

 
September 11 
Seniors Workshop, 9 a.m. 
Meet with representatives from KCP&L  

 
September 18 
Cop Talk, 6:30 p.m. 
Information about illegal synthetic drugs 

 
September 23 
Meet Your Councilpersons, 6 p.m. 
Discussion with Councilpersons from  
1st, 2nd and 4th Districts 

 
September 25 
LeaderWorks, 7 p.m. 
 
 
 
*All events are held at NNI. Dates and 
times are subject to change.  

NNI MEETINGS 

Save the Date! 
Mark your calendar for NNI’s Eighth Annual Awards Breakfast 
from 7:30 to 9 a.m. on Friday, October 25 at The View@Briarcliff 
inside the Courtyard by Marriott, 4000 N Mulberry Drive, Kansas 
City, MO 64116.  
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Fall marks back to school season which means more people will be out 
walking and driving in the neighborhood. More drivers will be out on the 

road, and many will be impatient or inexperienced. Since 
the streets will be busier, it’s very important to pay 
attention to the road. First and foremost, please drive 
slowly around schools. Keep a watchful eye out for 
children who aren’t patient at crosswalks and don’t look 
both ways. Crossing guards and police will be cracking 
down on those who don’t obey the traffic laws around 
school zones. In Missouri, If you are caught speeding in a 

school zone, you will have to pay the fine for the speeding ticket PLUS 
up to a $350 fine for speeding in a school zone. Please be cautious so 
everyone can enjoy a safe start to the school year!  

The article can be found on NNI’s website - go to www.nni.org, click on the 
‘News & Events’ tab, and click on ‘Current Newsletter.’  

Watch out for kids at start of school 

*NNI gives permission for this article to be re-published in your          

neighborhood newsletter.  
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